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STATE OF CONNECTICUT

OFFICE OF POLICY AND MANAGEMENT

Office of Labor Relations

April 17, 2007
GENERAL NOTICE NO. 2007-07
TO:

Labor Relations Designees

SUBJECT:
NP-2 Seniority List Posting
On April 20, 2007, DAS will be running a statewide NP-2 seniority list from CORE-CT with an effective date of April 1, 2007.   Each agency will be emailed a copy of this statewide list.  Upon receipt, Human Resource Administrators should post copies of their agency’s list in each department or facility in which there are NP-2 employees, in accordance with the provisions of Article 12, Section Three of the Maintenance and Service Contract.  

This step represents the final segment of the state’s project to update and track NP-2 seniority in CORE-CT.  Following this exercise on April 20, DAS will issue the annual NP-2 seniority list every February 1 consistent with the contract.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of you who participated in this project.

Labor Relations Designees with questions concerning this request should contact the Office of Labor Relations at 418-6447.  All others should contact their Central Personnel Office.

Robert L. Curtis
Robert L. Curtis
Director of Labor Relations

Phone:  (860) 418-6447    Fax:  (860) 418-6491

450 Capitol Avenue-MS# 53OLR, Hartford, Connecticut  06106
